
 

                                24.11.2023 
 

FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
 
There are no big changes on the situation at the Poland-Ukraine border. We learned 
how to work with it and despite ongoing disruptions, our logistics department has 
successfully identified alternative routes for our shipments. We've also added a 10-
day buffer to our future delivery schedules. 
 
Regarding our current operational status, we are fully operational with no 
interruptions. We have a supply of billets, energy, and water, ensuring that our 
production capabilities remain strong. Our team is dedicated to upholding the high 
standards of service and quality that you have come to expect from us. 
 
We want to extend our gratitude for your continued support during this period. 
Should you have any concerns or need further information, please do not hesitate to 
reach out. 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com 
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 


